2022 Website Chair Report

2022 was my first year as website chair.  I gave the entire website a facelift and condensed pages to make it more user friendly.  
It showed to be successful connecting online entries, ticket sales for spring brunch and banquet,  prize lists and sponsorship brochure all accessible.  
Going forward we will be using the same platform.

Any suggestions, feedback or questions are welcome now!

